
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

11. COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS 
 
 A report was presented by the Community Engagement Manager regarding the Community Service 

Awards for the Banks Peninsula Ward for 2006. 
 
Parker / Ryder 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That consideration is given to holding Community Service Awards annually. 
 
 3. That the Board consider the 2006 Community Service Award nominations at the 23 August 

Board meeting and the awards will be presented at a ceremony in September.  
 
 4. That up to $1500 for the costs of community service awards is funded from 2006/07 

discretionary funding.  
 
 Board members agreed that the frequency of the awards could be considered next year, with some 

members suggesting that they could be held triennially. 
 
 


